PICC

Philippine International
Convention Center

NOTICE TO PROCEED

April 30, 2019

MR. RICHARD A. FLORO

FLORO INTERNATIONAL CORP.
Barangay Wack Wack, Shaw Blvd.
Mandaluyong City

Sir:

The attached Request for Services No. 013-19 dated April 15, 2019, having been
approved, Notice is hereby given that the Annual Support and Maintenance of
Document Management System with Scanning Services for the Office of the
General Manager, Office of the Deputy General Manager and Office of the
Corporate Secretary in the total amount of TWO HUNDRED SEVENTY-SIX
THOUSAND PESOS (P276,000.00), VAT inclusive.

Contract duration shall be for a period of one (1) - year effective after the receipt
of this Notice.

You are responsible to commence the services enumerated under the terms and
conditions and in accordance with Section VI - Schedule of Requirements. You
may coordinate with the PICC authorized representative, Mr. Marnie F. Onia, IT
Officer, for other details.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both copies

in the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the BAC
Secretariat.

Very truly yours,

~

REN . PADILLA
General\Manager

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on ___May 3, 2019

Name of the Representative of t ‘/gf«;l er: RICHARD A. FLORO
” f ﬁj@w‘

’ /.\ ‘/
Authorized Signature: / jil

The Head of the Procuring Entity or his duly authorized representative shall jssue the Notice to
proceed within seven (7) calendar days from the date of the approval of the contract.



